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The City of Huntington Beach (City) anticipates receiving Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) program funds from the United
States Department of Housing and Urban Development for qualifying
projects and programs during the 2025-26 Fiscal Year. It is suggested
that applicants review the Application Handbook posted online to ensure
that all submissions are eligible, complete, and provided with the
appropriate documentation: www.huntingtonbeachca.qov/CDBG
Applications are available for any non-profit organization interested in
requesting funding. Any eligible non-profit group may be submitted for
consideration.

Application packets will be available beginning Thursday, October 3,
2024, on the City’s website at: www.huntingtonbeachca.gov/CDBG

All applications must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December
12, 2024. No late applications will be accepted.

The City of Huntington Beach is developing a new "Consolidated Plan"
to shape our community’s future from July 2025 to June 2030. This plan
will help us decide how to use federal funds, such as CDBG and HOME
Investment Partnerships Act (HOME) funds for things like housing,
infrastructure, public facilities, economic development, and community
services. Your input will guide us in meeting our community’s needs.
Please take a moment to fil out the survey at:
www.bit.ly/hbconsolidatedplan

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person or
agency may request a copy of the application via telephone, email, fax,
USPS orin person at no cost. LEP (Limited English Proficiency) persons

may request copies of this notice and the application translated
accordingly. Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (714) 536-5227 for

more information, or request assistance from staff listed above.

Si necesita mas informacién sobre este aviso o la traduccién de
documentos en espafiol, comuniquese con Gregory Hoang al 714-536-
5473.

O] SX|ZO|L} AW[QI0] 2A B0 CHet =7t I Qs H<
Gregory Hoang (714-536-5473) Of| 4| 225l A Al 2.

Néu ban can thém thong tin vé thong bao nay hodc ban dich tai liéu
bang tiéeng Tay Ban Nha, vui Idng lién hé véi Gregory Hoang theo so
714-536-5473.
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Kung kailangan mo ng karagdagang impormasyon tungkol sa abisong
ito o sa pagsasalin ng mga dokumento sa Espanyol, mangyaring
makipag-ugnayan kay Gregory Hoang sa 714-536-5473.

For more information, please contact Charles Kovac, Housing Manager,
at charles.kovac@surcity-hb.org, or Gregory Hoang, Sr. Housing
Analyst, at gregory.hoang@surfcity-hb.org

October 3, 2024
October 3, 2024 (The Wave)

December 12, 2024
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